SPECIAL MEETING

                           



                            April 23, 2018

Aurora, MN
A Special Meeting of the Town of White Board of Supervisors was called to order by Chairman Jon Skelton on Monday, April 23, 2018 at 6:00 P.M. at the City/Town Government Center:
ROLL CALL:
Present:  
Supervisors – Anttila, Skelton, Kippley, Clerk-Knaus;

Absent:
Treasurer – Shuck; 
      Also Present:       Aurora Mayor Lislegard, Aurora Councilor Worshek, Aurora Councilor Gregor, Aurora 
   
  Councilor Cromley, Wayne Thuringer, Aurora Clerk/Treasurer Tim Kauppi, Facilitator 
 
  Randy Lasky, Mike Larson, Curt Anttila, Rick Crum, Christina Skalko, Richard Hess
1.) Discussion was held regarding the East Mesabi Water Project.  Randy Lasky led the discussion beginning with an understanding of the history of the project and decisions made to date.  How we got to this point was reviewed and great dialog was held between the entities.  Concerns were shared and discussed relating to cost and the amount of money the Town and City may be responsible for under different scenarios, the size of the facility, what is included in the initial cost, rates, and immediate needs of the Aurora plant.  The cost of providing water to Scenic Acres was discussed in great detail as well as comparing the cost scenarios of upgrading the Aurora plant versus building a new plant.  It was determined legal council needs to be retained by both parties and it would be beneficial to continue to have Randy Lasky lead these discussions.  After a detailed broad discussion, both the Town of White Board of Supervisors and City of Aurora Council determined that continuing to pursue the construction of a new water plant located at Lake Mine is the best current option based on known facts.  Next steps to be undertaken are to begin the creation of a joint governance/operating agreement, review and determination of the allowable uses for the funding from the legislature which Biwabik is the fiscal agent for, and to send representation to the legislature to reaffirm our project.  Once the legislature releases any bonding bill awards, the parties will reconvene to determine the next steps.  
IT WAS MOVED BY ANTTILA, SUPPORTED BY KIPPLEY TO ADJOURN THE MEETING AT 9:21 P.M.  UNANIMOUSLY CARRIED
ATTEST: 
 
 
 
 
 
APPROVED: 

 ______________________________________ 
____________________________________ 

Jodi L. Knaus, Clerk 
 
 
 
                           Jon Skelton, Chairman 
